
Scheduled network maintenance | 22-23
April

This weekend a major upgrade to network services at our Keyworth office is
taking place. Most web and information services will remain available
throughout the duration of the work but there may be short interruptions to
services at any time during Saturday 22 and Sunday 23 April. The services
subject to possible interruption include the main website, the online shop,
all our hosted sites such as OneGeology, all our webservices and some mobile
app functionality.
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